Term 3 Week  8                                                                                  4                                                         Tuesday  3rd September, 2013

[image: image1.wmf][image: image3.png]growing together



Valley Schools – Growing Together
THE WEEKLY 2013
                               School Pride – Have you got it?  
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Term 3   Week 8
               
  EXCELLENCE
               Tuesday 3rd September, 2013

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
Central Coast Awards of Appreciation Ceremony

Congratulations to Mrs Karen Morrow, Mrs Trudee Enders and Master Liam Faulkner-Dimond for their nominations to receive an award of appreciation at this event. These are prestigious awards with these winners receiving them for their contribution to our school and to the Central Coast educational community. Mrs Morrow and Master Faulkner-Dimond receive their awards for their significant contribution to the performing arts and Mrs Enders for her ongoing commitment to the school’s breakfast club program.  I know you will agree that these three are very worthy recipients of this accolade and join me in giving our congratulations to each of them. They will receive their awards at Erina High School on Thursday afternoon this week.

Father’s Day Breakfast

From all accounts this was a very successful event with a couple of hundred fathers joining us to mark this occasion. The children thoroughly enjoyed having their fathers and/or significant male present to enjoy a sausage sandwich and to participate in the fun activities on the school oval.  A big thank you to the P&C for organising and running the BBQ and to Brian Hilton KIA who funded the event.  

Brian Hilton KIA – Student of the Month Award

The sponsorship of Brian Hilton has extended to them sponsoring a new award in the school – ‘Student of the Month’. This award will go to any student in the school who has shown determination, commitment and dedication in their learning pursuits. Each month one successful student will receive a medallion, a $50.00 gift voucher and have their name engraved on a large perpetual trophy which will be displayed in the school office. The first student of the month will receive this award at our next whole school assembly in the last week of term. We thank Brian Hilton KIA for being so supportive of our school.  

Central Coast Choral Festival

Our students are performing at the Choral Festival at Mingara on Thursday evening. They have been working hard with Mrs Morrow and Mrs Williams in preparing for the event and I know that once again they will shine and do the school proud. I hope you can attend to see the performance.  Good luck children

Election BBQ and Cake Stall

This Saturday the school library will be turned into a polling booth for the Federal election. I strongly encourage you to cast your vote here at our school and support the P&C BBQ and cake stall while you are here. The students will be coming home on Wednesday with a decorated cake box and a note asking that you bake a cake and return it to the school on Friday ready to be sold at the cake stall. There will be prizes for the best cakes and decorated cake box, please try to find the time to bake something for the stall.   

Graham Holmes
MEd Admin, B.Ed, Dip Teach
Grad Cert Public Sector Management
Principal
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Term 3

Week 8

Wednesday 4/9
Central Coast All Schools OZ Tag Years 2-4 



Infants Assembly

Thursday 5/9
Central Coast Choral Festival

Friday 6/9
Glenvale Fair- Performers Attending
Saturday 7/9
Central Coast Eisteddfod

Sunday 8/9
Central Coast Eisteddfod
Week 9
Monday 9/9
Sydney North Athletics Carnival
Tuesday 10/9
Grandparents Day 9:30am


Henry Kendall Meet the Advisor 1:30pm

Wednesday 11/9
CC All Schools OZTAG Yr 5-6 



Primary Assembly



Infants Production 7:00pm

Thursday 12/9
Infants Production 7:00pm

Friday 13/9
Concert Band Chamberlain Gardens
Week 10

Monday 16/9
Central Coast GATS Camp
Tuesday 17/9
Central Coast GATS Camp



P & C Meeting 7pm

Wednesday 18/9
Musica Viva 10am and 1pm



Central Coast GATS Camp



5/6G – Cabramatta PS Multicultural Day
Thursday 19/9
Central Coast GATS Camp

Friday 20/9
Central Coast GATS Camp

TERM 4

Tuesday 8/10
Staff and Students return to school
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MEDICAL UPDATE FORMS

Reminder: Medical Update forms were due back at school on Friday 9th August.  It is a department requirement that every child have one of these forms completed and filed with their records.  If you have not returned your forms, we would appreciate your assistance in returning them as soon as possible – Thank you
TARGET OF THE WEEK 

 Our Target for this week is ‘Be a 1- Co-operate’.  When we co-operate, we work with others to achieve a shared goal. At school, it is important that we co-operate with both teachers and other students. Being a 1 in terms of co-operation might look like this:-
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Responding promptly to teachers’ directions and instructions.

· Following our class and playground rules.

· Playing fairly during games and sport.

· Compromising with others when completing group tasks.

If we co-operate with others we can achieve our shared goal of making our school a safe, respectful and caring learning environment.

P&C NEWS

Father's Day Breakfast/Stall 

Firstly I would like to thank the following people who assisted at the Father's Day Breakfast and Father's Day Stall, Trish Clark, Lynda Esteban, Tracey Brown, Sarah Schwerin, Leonie Montgomery, Barbara, Sharlene Neilsen, Lyndal Young, Tammy Turner and Laura Campbell. Without your help the day would not been as successful. We also were fortunate to have the assistance of students, Ayden Neilsen, Connor Peterson, Marlie, Sterling and Ella Draper and some of the wonderful teachers who aided us as well.
Secondly I would like to congratulate and thank Dee Hendrie and Lady T for yet again organising such a wonderful Father's Day stall. Your commitment and dedication to these fundraisers is amazing and we thank you for your time once again.
LoudFest
LoudFest is fast approaching. Meetings are held each Monday in the staff room at 9:30am, all welcome to attend and get involved in this annual event.
Cake Stall/BBQ Election Day
If you are able to assist with our cake stall/BBQ on election day, please contact the P & C via the Facebook page or email Amanda Martin at presidentvvpc@hotmail.com. We are looking for people to assist in one hour blocks. All monies raised will be going back into the school.
P & C Facebook Page
Thank you to those people that have "liked" us on Facebook. We have received some excellent positive feedback and look forward to keeping you all up to date with everything that is going on within the school. Please share the page among your friends and family.





Amanda Martin

President

DISABLED PARKING

Please DO NOT PARK in the Disabled Parking at the top of the driveway.

This area is reserved for student taxis and Disability access only.
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KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2014 – PAPERWORK
We are currently enrolling for Kindergarten 2014.  We now need to have all enrolment forms returned so that processing can begin and ViewStart can be organized.  If you have not returned your enrolment forms could you please bring them to the office as soon as possible.  Thank you.

LIBRARY NEWS

Well done to all the parents and students who came along and participated in our Book Parade and “Read on a Rug’ last Wednesday. It was wonderful to see so many members of our community engaged in the day, and for the effort and thought put into dressing for the occasion. 

If you find any school library books or magazines floating around at home, please return them to the library as soon as possible, as some students have had books not returned that were borrowed in the first week of term.  Unfortunately when students have overdue books they cannot borrow a new one until their overdue book is returned.

 We need to encourage reading and sharing of books in your home and our school library has hundreds of fantastic books waiting to be borrowed.
Angela Byrne

Librarian
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WHAT IS A QR CODE?


A QR Code is a barcode (or two-dimensional code), readable by QR scanners, mobile phones with a camera, and smartphones. You can download a QR code reader (free) onto your smartphone or tablets from the App Store - just search for QR Code Reader. 

Then simply scan the QR code and you will be taken directly to the Valley View School website. All of the current notes are available in the notes tab on the website.
UNIFORM SHOP
There will be a uniform shop price increase beginning in Week 1 of Term 4 2013.  A copy of the new price list is on display on the uniform shop door.  Thanks.  Jackie
CAKE STALL

Our school leaders will be running a cake stall on Grandparent’s Day.  We are asking K-2 students to bring in cakes and slices to sell on the day.  Items can be brought to the office on the morning.  Thank you for your support.

GRANDPARENT’S DAY

At Valley View, we like to acknowledge the valuable contributions our Grandparents make in our day to day lives. We would like to extend an invitation to all Grandparents of our K-2 students to visit our school on Tuesday morning September 10th from 9.30 am until 12.30pm.

The program for the morning is:

9.30am:   Entertainment- K-2’s THRASStacular Circus- in the               hall- gold coin donation

11.00am:   Morning Tea- Library

                  Solo Performances by Performing Arts students

    Welcome by Mr Graham Holmes, Principal
12.00pm:   Visit classrooms- K-2

12.30pm:   Bell- signal end of classroom visits. Classes     resume normal routines.

In order to organise seating for the production and catering for morning tea, please fill out the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher.


MUSICA VIVA IS COMING 
UP FAST!
During Week 10 we have an amazing troupe of singers and dancers coming to our school to enlighten our children with the magic and beauty of our indigenous people.  It is called “Daitwuy Dreaming” and promises to be an amazing experience.  The artists will share their people’s story with our students.  A note will be coming home this week and the cost will be $7.50 per child.  The troupe comes from Elcho Island – a very remote and traditional island in the far north of Australia.
Notes and money will need to be returned by Thursday 12th September.  This will be an amazing experience for everyone.

Cathy Tisdell
VALLEY VIEW’S THRASSSTACULAR CIRCUS IS ON ITS WAY!!!

K-2 Classes are excitedly rehearsing for their upcoming production the THRASStacular Circus!

Performance sessions will be:

· Tuesday September 10- Grandparent’s only – 9:30am matinee (gold coin donation)
· Wednesday September 11 - Evening 7pm

· Thursday September 12 - Evening 7 pm

Ticket are on sale every morning near the front office from 8.30-8.55 am. 

Cost per seat is $5.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

Thank you,

K-2 Teachers
SPORTS UPDATE
On Friday 23rd August the Valley View Zone Athletics team travelled to Mingara to compete in the Zone Carnival. This year we had some outstanding individual results, as well as an overall fantastic team performance. 
Congratulations to:

Josephine Pohla    
2nd place in the 12/13’s long jump

                                  
3rd place 100m

Jacob Plint             
1st place 12/13’s high jump

Jade Esteban 
     
3rd place 100m

Eli Pohla                   
1st place 200m

Congratulations to all our athletes for your outstanding achievements. We wish you the best of luck at the Sydney North Carnival.  Thank you to the wonderful parents who assisted with transport and organisation on the day, your help is much appreciated. 

ART SHOW

The children are beginning to create their amazing art pieces for our fantastic art show in December. Keep sending in your $5.00 entry fee for your family. This money will give you entry into the art show on Monday the 2nd of December as well as the purchase of your children’s work. The kids are putting amazing effort into these pieces and displaying fantastic enthusiasm so show them your appreciation by sending in your money. Infants money will go to Ms Griffey and primary money to Ms Tisdell.

The Art Show will not only showcase the children’s art but will include the unveiling of our first school mural, we will have amazing artists actually doing art for you to watch, children performing and nibbles going round for you to enjoy.

It will be a spectacular night and we hope to see everyone there to support our children and our school.

Thankyou

Cath Tisdell and Sharon Griffey

Playground Activity Leaders! (P.A.Ls) 
Playground P.A.Ls is a new lunchtime program, run by some of the Year 6 students. These students have completed training in a range of games designed to target specific game-playing skills. The P.A.Ls will be organising games for K-2 children during lunchtimes as well as handing out sports equipment. They will also offer advice on making friends and playing fairly. The main aims of the program are to encourage more active, harmonious and inclusive playtimes as well as providing a great leadership opportunity for the senior students. Pupils now have more opportunity to play fun and interesting games with someone guiding and helping with rules and decisions. Fewer children are left out of activities because 'Playground Pals' know to target anyone who seems at a loss in the playground. Year 5 students who are interested in becoming P.A.Ls will also be undertaking training in the next few weeks, ready to start helping out with the program during term 4.
CENTRAL COAST CHORAL FESTIVAL
Every second year around 900 primary students from across the Central Caost perform in three separate massed choirs in the Central Coast Choral Festival held at Mingara Recreation Centre.  In addition to the fine choral repertoire, there are a number of individual performers and ensembles who perform.  Our school choir is a part of the massed choir this year and Valley View Voices, Lusha Lowndes, Liam Faulkner-Dimond, Sophie Baxter and Lucinda Schoeman are all individual performers.  

Congratulations to you all for your very hard preparatory work and we wish you a wonderful show on Thursday!

THE BIG WEEK IN

At the Gosford Presbyterian Church, 14 Young St, West Gosford

For children from kindy to year 6

From Tuesday 24th to Saturday 28th September, 9am-12noon on Tuesday-Friday and 1130am-3pm on Saturday.

Saturday will include a BBQ lunch for parents/guardians and a concert by Ben Pakula and his band for the whole family.

$5/day OR $20/week per child

For more information or to get a hold of a registration form contact Matt Ham on 0408219648 or email mattham74@me.com or download one at gosfordpc.com.au/attachments/article/26/rego%20form%20complete.jpg
RSVP by18th September 
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Notes you should have received this week:





OZTAG Gala Day 4th September (Qualifiers)


Henry Kendall High School Transition 10/9 (Interested Students)


Cabramatta Public School Performance 18/9 (5/6G)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     


Glenvale Fair Performance 6/9 (Selected Students)


2013 School Swimming Scheme (Yrs 2 & 3)


THRASStacular Circus Permission Slip K-2


























All notes are now on the school website at


Valleyview-p.schools.nsw.edu.au














Grandparents Day Acceptance





Tuesday   September 10th 2013





Child’s Name.......................................................   





Class............................





Number of Grandparents attending.............................
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